
Development Control Committee
28 March 2019

Additional Supplement

Item 9 – DC/18/1147/FUL: Land adjacent to the Forge, The Street 
– Lidgate

Since publication of the Committee report and subsequent ‘Late Papers’ 
further correspondence has been received from the Parish Council as set 
out below, together with the attached report.

This item will be referenced as part of the Case Officer’s presentation to the 
Committee meeting.

From: John Whitefield  
Sent: 26 March 2019 22:05
To: Fosker, Edward  
Subject: DC/18/1147/FUL: Land Adjacent to The Forge, The Street, Lidgate

Dear Sirs

Please find attached the latest archaeological report concerning the Lidgate Castle 
Pond/Mere produced by John Rainer of Suffolk Archaeology Field Group on Monday 
25th March 2019.

This new report follows on site exploratory works that supports the existence of a 
mere which encompasses the proposed development site in the above application.

This report has also been sent to Historic England.

Please could this be circulated to the Planning Councillors ahead of the Development 
Control meeting of the 28th March 2019.

Yours sincerely

John Whitefield
Chairman Lidgate Parish Council
Ransomes Cottage
Bury Lane
Lidgate
Suffolk
CB8 9PX


